
From: 

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 10:13 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: OPA-23-0010 and ZBLA-23-0014 

Giuliano La Moglie,  

I am sending this email on behalf of a long-time resident on Beaverton, she does not 

have a computer but states the following: 

Jennie Polyniak 

68 Beaverton Rd 

Richmond Hill, ON 

Jennie said:  

‘ I moved in on April 7th, 1956.  

I was the first to move in on the street. 

I disagree with the proposal.   

Major Mackenzie is busy as it is, we do not need more traffic.  There is a school nearby 

with young children and those already driving on Beaverton do not stop at the 4-way 

stop at Fesserton.’ 

Jennie. 

Sent by Cindy Iannetta – neighbour of Jennie. 
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